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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hi,

I am writing to express my concern about the development planned for the Pincents Hill
area/land east of Pincents Lane and the extension of the Tilehurst settlement boundary.

I serve as a Tilehurst Parish Councillor for the Birch Copse area and this proposal is
widely objected to by the local community.

As a parent of children at a local primary school I have concerns about the impact on
school places in the future at both primary and the local regularly oversubscribed
secondary school.

I understand that the plans don’t include adequate plans to improve infrastructure.

Finally, local residents will lose a beautiful and much loved area to walk and enjoy green
space.

Please reconsider this plan and think about the needs of the local community.
Kind regards,

Caroline Basden



